
School Closing



I am a student in Mamaroneck.  I am used to going 
to school during the week.  



In March, there was a change. 
We started to have school at home.  



We had a break from going to school so that we 
could stay healthy. Staying at home helps germs 

spread less. 



We were supposed to go back to school in April or 
May, but to keep us from spreading less germs, the 

school buildings will close for the year. 



Even though the buildings are closed, we will still 
have school at home until the end of June.



This change may make me feel many things.  I may 
feel sad or disappointed, I may miss seeing my 

friends and teachers, or I may feel worried about 
going back to school. 



It is okay to have different feelings.  My parents and 
teachers are here to listen and help. 



I will keep doing my school work from my teachers 
on Google Classroom, Zearn, and Lalilo.   



I can still talk with my teachers and friends while we 
are not in school.  



Having school at home is a big change.  I can do my 
best to do my work, talk with my teachers, and learn! 



I will be back to school when it is safe for us to be 
together! 


